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Hansen, Edward J . , EMNRD 

From: Hansen, Edward J., EMNRD 

Sent: Tuesday, May 20, 2008 10:51 AM 

To: 'stoner@chevron.com' 

Cc: 'Mark Larson'; Johnson, Larry, EMNRD; Price, Wayne, EMNRD 

Subject: 1R-728 Termination 

RE: "Closure Report" 
for the ChevronTexaco's 
D. F. Fergason Tank Battery Site 
Unit Letter H, Section 30, T18S, R39E, Lea County, New Mexico 
Remediation Plan (1R-728) Termination 

Dear Mr. Toner: 

The New Mexico Oil Conservation Division (OCD) has received the closure report for the D. F. 
Fergason Tank Battery site, dated February 12, 2004, (including site photographs taken on May 
19, 2008) and has conducted a review of the report. The closure report, submitted for the above 
reference site, indicates that the ChevronTexaco has met the closure requirements. Therefore, 
the OCD hereby approves the closure report and gives notice that the Remediation Plan (1R-728) 
is terminated. 

Please be advised that NMOCD approval of this report does not relieve the owner/operator of 
responsibility should operations pose a threat to ground water, surface water, human health or the 
environment. In addition, NMOCD approval does not relieve the owner/operator of 
responsibility for compliance with any OCD, federal, state, or local laws and/or regulations. 

I f you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact me at 505-476-3489. 

Edward J. Hansen 
Hydrologist 
Environmental Bureau 
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Hansen, Edward J . , EMNRD 

From: Mark Larson [Mark@laenvironmental.com] 

Sent: Monday, May 19, 2008 9:35 PM 

To: Hansen, Edward J., EMNRD 
Cc: Bailey, Rodney G; Price, Wayne, EMNRD 

Subject: Re: D.F. Fergason Tank Battery 

Attachments: IMG_0828.JPG; IMG_0829.JPG 

Ed, 
Scott Toner is currently assigned to Chevron's operation in Illinois, so please send correspondence to 
Rodney Bailey at the following address: 

Rodney Bailey 
Chevron North America Exploration & Production Company 
15 Smith Road 
Midland, Texas 79705 
(432) 687-7123 (Office) 
(432) 894-3519 (Cell) 
bailerg@chevron.com 

Also, the attached photographs were taken on May 19, 2008, and show complete vegetative cover. 
Please contact me if you have questions. 

Thanks, 

Mark J. Larson 
Sr. Project Manager / President 
507 N. Marienfeld St., Ste. 202 
Midland, Texas 79701 
(432)687-0901 (office) 
(432) 687-0456 (fax) 
(432) 556-8656 (cell) 
mark@laenvironmental.com 
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Confidentiality Notice: This e-mail, including all attachments is for the sole use of the intended recipient 

5/20/2008 



Page 2 of 2 

(s) and may contain confidential and privileged information. Any unauthorized review, use, disclosure 
or distribution is prohibited unless specifically provided under the New Mexico Inspection of Public 
Records Act. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender and destroy all copies of this 
message. — This email has been scanned by the Sybari - Antigen Email System. 
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